
From: cindy darrah
To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: My Public Comment was not posted as received in GLWA meeting This last wednsday
Date: Thursday, November 26, 2020 8:57:07 AM

I Forwarded, (in order to reduce typing on my cell phone), Saul's Public Comment with my
Reactive Public Comment Attached, to CEO@GLWATER.ORG as well as to Saul's
recipients. Please insert my "Public" Comment into your minutes, send it to the
commissioners, and post it for your next meeting. 
Would you, the staff and the board, actually RESPOND to our suggestions and quiries (?s),
etc.?  
Have a thankful Thanksgiving. 
Cindy Darrah
492 Peterboro, Det.48201 
cindydarrah@gmail.com 
(313) 502-8122
(313) 4 4-5181
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